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Therapeutic Riding and Hippotherapy classes started the week 

of June 12th 

The excitement of students, parents, volunteers and even the 

horses, was evident as summer classes got underway the week 

of June 12th.  PATH instructor, Ashley Garrettson, evaluated the 

students and horses to get a good match in size, strengths and 

abilities. The horse leaders and side-walkers calmly and compe-

tently guided the horses and kept students safe. Parents 

looked on proudly as their sons and daughters experienced the 

joys of riding a horse, some for the first time. Watch for infor-

mation in upcoming newsletters as we go behind the scenes on 

everything that goes into safe and successful classes.  

Thanks to all who donated to our mechanical lift! 

Our primary concern at Miracles in Motion is the safety of our 

students, volunteers, instructors and horses!  With the start of 

summer classes, we needed to replace our mechanical lift.  A 

direct mail plea was sent out and WOW, did you respond!  Our 

thanks to Hills Bank & Trust for their $2500 donation.  We had 

significant donations from Dan & Rhonda Bernacki in memory of 

Rhonda’s mom, Carol Ribble; Farmers State Bank, M&W Manu-

facturing, Iowa Quarterhorse Association, County Johnson Irish, 

Dean Price, Ronnye Wieland, Marge McGowan and Kevin Miller.  

We are still waiting to hear if a grant from Aureon, South Slope’s 

parent company will take us over the top.  Thanks to all who 

offered their support. 

Join the Miracles in Motion mailing list 

Would you like to keep receiving updates on 

what’s going on at Miracles in Motion? Head over 

to our website www.miraclescanmoveyou.com 

and click on Add me to the mailing list.  All we 

need is your name and email address. 

We Believe in Miracles 

The success of Miracles in Motion depends on so many factors 
– students that come ready to ride; healthy, gentle and en-
gaged therapy horses; committed and trained volunteers; safe 
and maintained facilities; and ongoing monetary support. 
Grants, corporate sponsorships, class fees and individual do-
nors are critical to the continuation of the good work that de-
fines Miracles in Motion. Our funding needs are unique be-
cause of the year-round care of the horses. In response to that 
need, we are asking donors to consider joining “We Believe in 
Miracles” – by committing to a monthly donation. It’s easy for 
donors and great for Miracles – head to the website 
www.miraclescanmoveyou.com to get started today.   

http://www.miraclescanmoveyou.com

